
 

Milo Francis Scircle 
 Born: June 3, 2015 (in Urbana, IL)

Congratulations to:
Parents - Adam & Melissa Scircle of Decatur, IL and ... 
Grandparents - Pastor Gary & Deb McManus of Daleville, IN
  and Grandmother Cathy Scircle of Frankfort, IN

Daleville Christian Church Day Care Center

 DCC don't usually do a "shout out" for the Day Care 
Center. For years the Day Care Center was at capacity. Why 
blow the horn if there was no room? Well, there are still 
reasons to celebrate (and now there is some space 
available).
 Daleville Christian Church started the DCC Day Care 
Center in 1968. It was licensed in 1971, Mrs. Sells became 
Director in 1972. Many staff have served many years (that is 
rare in the industry). Mrs. Sells is still the Director. At the 
46th annual graduation ceremony last May 28th, Pastor 
McManus asked if there were any parents who had been Day 
Care graduates and five hands went up. Yes, the Day Care 
Center has been that good that long. Parents want their 
children to have the same experience that they had. The 
founders of the Day Care Center still live in Daleville area. 
Daleville Christian Church still maintains the Board / 
committee that oversees the facilty and staff. One of the 
founders has had great-grandchildren graduate from the Day 
Care Center. Amazing? Yes. Blessed? Amen.

Join us!

Christian Women's Fellowship

Tuesday, July 7th at 1 pm

Daleville Christian Church

14220 W Daleville Rd

Sunday, July 12th, 7:30am
at Denny's in Daleville

Christian Men's Fellowship

       VBS COMING ... July 13-16 
           9:00 - 11:30 AM
     "God's Backyard Bible Camp" 
        

Closing Program: Thursday, July  16th - 7:00 pm      


